
Invitation toWorship

PWUBC acknowledges our meeting is in Mi'kma'ki, the ancestral territory of the
Mi'kmaw people. As Treaty People, we will strive to walk with our Indigenous
friends and neighbours in a good and faithful way, as we share the land that is

entrusted to all by the Creator.

Prelude Christianne Rushton

Call to Worship Mark Parent

Give thanks and call on God’s name.

Make known to all what God has done.

Sing, O sing the songs of praise;

Tell of all God’s wonderful deeds.

Exult in God’s holy name;

Let those who seek God do so with a joyful heart.

Invocation Prayer

*Hymn “We are Marching” VU 646

Welcome and announcements Mark Parent

Old Testament Genesis 4: 1-16 John Churchill

Children’s Moment

Ministry of Music “Dona Nobis” Sanctuary Choir

New Testament Hebrews 11: 1-3, 8-16 Lana Churchill

Morning Prayer

Response “Lord, Listen to your children Praying” VU 400

Lord, Listen to your children praying.

Lord, Send your Spirit in this place.

Lord, Listen to your children praying.

Send us love, send us power, send us grace.

Sermon “A Pilgrim Church and a Pilgrim Person”

Mark Parent

*Hymn “Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah” VU 651

*Benediction

*Choral Benediction “Go now in peace”

Go now in peace. Never be afraid.

God will go with you each hour of ev’ry day.

Go now in faith, steadfast, strong and true.

Know He will guide you in all you do.

Go now in love, and show you believe.

Reach out to others so all the world can see.

God will be there watching from above.

Go now in peace, in faith, and in love.

Amen, amen, amen.

Postlude Christianne Rushton

Announcements

Tuesday: 10:30 am - Children's Playgroup in the Nursery

7:00 pm - Property Committee meeting

Thursday: 10:00 am - Coffee & Conversation in the Nursery

7:00 pm - Choir in the Sanctuary



PWUBCWelcomes Mark Parent.Mark will be with us

until the end of June. When asked about himself, he shared: “I

have sought for many years to be a disciple of Jesus. I have

not always been successful in this endeavour, but in my

failures I have experienced the grace of God.”

Amessage from Dan Green: “Thank you for celebrating

my time as interim minister. Your generous gift is much

appreciated. Thank you for affording me the opportunity to use

my gifts in my retirement. I plan to see you often from the

choir loft. With Gratitude, Dan”

Calling all gardeners and green thumbs! We have some

beautiful gardens here, but those gardens need helpers to

maintain them! Please reach out to Paul Veinotte to lend a

hand. (paulveinotte@gmail.com)

Saturday May 4th at 6:30 - Kentucky Derby Party at

PWUBC. There will be refreshments, costume prizes & lots

more! Please let Trishe know if you can help!

Sunday May 5th at 3:00pm: The CONDUIT Chamber

Choir presents its inaugural concert, “Full of Grace,” at

Middleton Baptist Church. Tickets ($15) available at the door.

Sunday May 5th at 6:30 pm: Spring Gospel Concert &

Hymn Sing at Kentville Baptist Church. Freewill offering,

reception to follow. All welcome!

Celebration of Worship

Port Williams United

Baptist Church

April 28th, 2024
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